
 

Kindly quote this number and date on all correspondence 

My Ref. No.____________________________________ 

Your Ref. No. __________________________________ 

Date. 14TH APRIL, 2024 

 
 

TO ALL PRESS HOUSES  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

RE: PURPORTED INCREASE IN PUBLIC TRANSPORT FARES, 2024 
 

The Ministry refers to the press release dated April 11, 2024, jointly signed 

by the Ghana Private Road Transport Union (GPRTU) and the Ghana 

Road Transport Coordinating Council (GRTCC) in respect of an attempt 

by some drivers to arbitrarily increase public transport fares regardless of 

the directive issued by the Transport Operators with reference to the 

Administrative Instrument. 

 

The Ministry wishes to inform the general public that negotiations are still 

ongoing with the transport operators.  

 

Therefore, the Ministry is by this statement urging the Ghana Police 

Service and other security agencies to be on the lookout for any driver who 

goes contrary to the directive issued by the GPRTU and the GRTCC. 

 

 

Signed. 

 

Public Relations Unit 
 

 


